BSO Exec Minutes
9/13/2012
Meeting Start 5:05 PM

[bookmark: _GoBack]Roster(5): Noah Langford, Clayton Koobs, Ethan Morton-Gaught, Zack Havens and our special guest Matthew McNew.
Over-Tier Fund Request Forms will be due on October 30th. This will be announced at the next BSO meeting on 9/25. Matt Trauber will be in charge of processing these.
It is our hope this year to review allocations through the Budget Module on OrgSync. We will be testing this option out through a few clubs to assure that the system is sound.
BSO Exec discussed our planned retreat. Various grandiose ideas were thrown about, but we'll probably come to a decision next week. Note to all: You have to be 21 to gamble in Blackhawk.
Upper tiers that the BSO is having trouble contacting are the Society of Student Geophysicists (SSG) and the Students for Creative Anachronism (SCA). If the reader knows who the current presidents of these clubs are, please email me their email addresses at zhavens@mymail.mines.edu.
End of meeting 5:50 PM
